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Spirit Airlines Adds Service at Philadelphia International Airport
Daily non-stop flights between PHL and Chicago O’Hare to Begin in April 2015

PHILADELPHIA - Spirit Airlines, “THE Ultra Low Fare Airline” that arrived at Philadelphia
International Airport (PHL) in 2013, announced today that it was adding daily non-stop service
between Philadelphia and Chicago O’Hare International Airport starting on April 16, 2015.

The Florida-based airline currently operates daily non-stop service between PHL and Dallas-Fort
Worth, Las Vegas and Myrtle Beach.

“We are very excited that Spirit Airlines is expanding service at Philadelphia International Airport,”
said Airport CEO Mark Gale. “Chicago is one of our most popular destinations, and this new service
will give travelers in our region even more low-fare flights to the Windy City. The increased
competition is great news for the flying public.”

Spirit Airlines has a fleet of modern, fuel efficient aircraft and operates more than 280 daily departures
from 55 destinations in the U.S., Latin America and the Caribbean.

For more information, visit spirit.com

Philadelphia International Airport is owned and operated by the City of Philadelphia. The Airport is a self-sustaining entity that
operates without the use of local tax dollars. It is one of the largest economic engines in Pennsylvania, generating an estimated
$14.4 hillion in spending to the regional economy and accounting for more than 141,000 jobs.

www.phl.org




